
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 SportAccord 
 Mr. Vincent Gaillard 
 Director General  
 Maison du Sport International 
 Av. de Rhodanie 54 
 1007 Lausanne 
   
   
 
 
 
 
 Lausanne, 29 February 2012 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Gaillard, 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 15 February 2012 regarding the acquisition of the .sport 
Internet Domain Name.  
 
I hereby confirm the formal support of the Fédération Aéronautique Internationale to the 
acquisition by SportAccord of the .sport domain name and to the Policy Advisory Board. 
However we do not wish to be actively involved in the Board. 
 
 
With best regards, 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 Jean-Marc Badan 
 FAI Secretary General 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


